Unisync Reclassifies Common Shares

VANCOUVER, British Columbia, April 23, 2018 -- Unisync Corp. (TSXV:UNI) (the “Company”) is pleased to announce that on
April 20, 2018 the TSX Venture Exchange (the “Exchange”) approved an amendment to the Company’s articles to change the
identifying name of the Company’'s common shares from “Class B Common Shares” to “Common Shares” (the
“Reclassification”). Effective April 23, 2018, the name identifying the common shares on the Exchange will be “Common
Shares.”

The Common Shares will continue to trade on the Exchange under the symbol “UNI” and the CUSIP will remain unchanged as
90922H207.

No action is required on behalf of the shareholders of the Company with respect to the Reclassification.

ABOUT UNISYNC

The Unisync Group is a vertically integrated Canadian enterprise with exceptional capabilities in garment design, domestic
manufacturing and off-shore outsourcing, including state-of-the-art web based B2B ordering, distribution and program

management systems.

For more information on our capabilities, products and services please visit our website at www.unisyncgroup.com.
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Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.
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